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I am opposed to SB 769. I remember when using dogs to hunt bears was allowed. A 

pack of dogs came onto our property and treed a bear. Dogs don’t respect property 

lines. Using dogs to hunt down any animal is cruel  and unfair. Please do NOT allow 

hunting cougars with dogs.  

 

 Respectfully,  

Janell Sorensen 


